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neighborhood council  
 
 
 
January 20, 2010 
 
 
Councilmember Bill Rosendahl 
City Hall, Room 451 
200 Spring Street 
Los Angeles, California 90012 
 
Subject:  Cellular Tower Installations 
Reference: Council File No. 09-2645 
 
Dear Bill: 
 
Tuesday, January 19, 2010, at a regularly scheduled meeting, the Venice Neighborhood Council Board of 
Officers passed the following motion unanimously. 
 
“That VNC Board of Officers respectfully recommends, with the City Attorney’s guidance and consistent 
with his recommendations, that the City enact a comprehensive new ordinance with clear and consistent 
standards and procedures regulating all wireless telecommunications facilities in the City, authorizing 
regulation of aesthetics and providing protection to communities and residential neighborhoods to the 
full extent of the law.” 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Newhouse  
President 
Venice Neighborhood Council 
 
CC: City of Los Angeles Public Works Commission 
 Adam Lid, Legislative Assistant adam.lid@lacity.org; 
 Chris Spitz, ppfriends3@hotmail.com; 
 Secretary@VeniceNC.org; 
 Challis.Macpherson@verizon.net; 
 


